
Would Your School like a Virtual Author Visit 

from a Best-selling Dr. Seuss Author? 

 

 

Tish Rabe (“Robby”) is launching Virtual School Visits so she can 
reach students across the U.S. and around the world!  
 

Ms. Rabe is the best-selling author of over 170 children’s books 
including The Cat in the Hat’s Learning Library. In her 
presentations she explains the process of writing, sings songs she has 

written for Disney and Sesame Street and inspires students to keep 
reading and writing!  

 
 
 

“Hosting a virtual author visit with Tish Rabe was so simple! All I needed 
was a laptop (both iOS and Android would work) and it was easy to log 

in. You just need to create a free account with Zoom; Tish’s crew will 
send a quick e-mail with a meeting code invite and off you go!    
It was engaging and super fun. It’s important to have external speakers 
because this is truly an interactive event and Tish sings so many amazing 
songs. Make sure the mic is working on the laptop so she can take 
questions from your students.  
 

I recommend a virtual author visit with Tish. 
I am hoping to do one again this school year!” 
Heather Myers, Library Media Specialist,  

Hermosa View School, Hermosa Beach, California 
 

Ms. Rabe will personalize books for your students! 
 

When you book a Virtual Author Visit Ms. Rabe will provide a book order 
form (each book is $10) and teachers may send her names of students 
who purchase books. She will sign book plates and send them back to the 

teacher.  To learn more go to www.TishRabe.com  
 

Each 30 minute visit and book plate signing: $350 
 
 

Contact Tish Rabe at TishRabe@gmail.com for more information 

and set up a time for her to visit you and your students! 

 

Follow TishRabeBooks on and  . 
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